Chamberlain, Anne

From: Ann Mullen <annmullen60@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 8:48 PM
To: Chamberlain, Anne

Subject: Pesticide use in Maine

I am writing to ask that the BPC work to reduce the use of pesticides in Maine by encouraging alternate means of pest
control, and educating the public on the true damage resulting to the environment and human health from pesticide use.
The percentage increase of pesticide use in recent years is horrendous. | understand the BPC has funds available for public
education, which should include school education, as our children are the ones who will ultimately pay, along with their
children, in illnesses and environment destruction.

Ann Mullen
Belfast



